United Nations Development Programme

To : Sujitha Sekharan
International Operations Manager Date: 27 August 2018

From : Shakil Beedassy, <
GCF Coordinator

Through : Satyajeet Ramchurn,
Head of Environment,,

Subject : Extension of deadline for submission of bids for REPMAR2018/008 — Consultancy Services for
the Design, Testing and Commissioning of a Management Information System for the Mauritius
Renewable Energy Agency (MARENA - Lot 1) and Utility Regulatory Authority (URA — Lot 2)

The above RFP was advertised on 10 August 2018 with the deadline for submission of bids set on 31 August
2018. Two potential bidders (Deloitte and PWC) have requested for an extension of the deadline for
submission in order to be able to better prepare their respective bids. Given both potential bidders have
shown a genuine interest in bidding for the proposal and are well established organisations, a one week
extension is suggested.

It is therefore recommended to extend the deadline to Friday 7 September 2018
Submitted for your kind consideration and approval.

Thank You.

Approved by

b

Sujitha Sekharan
International Operations Manager
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